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You don't often get email from mbelanger3122@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello, 

My name is Matthew Belanger and I live at 1458 Arona St Saint Paul, MN 55108.

I am contacting you expressing my opposition to the appeal filed by Ryan Companies to build
a low-density strip mall instead of mixed-use development at the Ford site. 

I urge the Saint Paul City Council to deny the appeal and continue implementation of high-
density, mixed-use development at this location. The appeal is inconsistent with the original
concepts laid out for the Ford Site, and the residents of Saint Paul benefit the most from
increased development in our city. 

Thank you for your time! 

Matthew Belanger
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